| BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Kim Clark, Acting President™ é{ 1 &ﬂ‘-‘ >
DATE: December 11, 2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0167
Rezoning — 1800 and 1802 Patapsco Street and a Portion of Patapsco Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 12-0167. The BDC has concluded its review and have no objection to rezone
1800 and 1802 Patapsco Street from M-2-2 to a R-8 zoning. The BDC respectfully request that
Bill No. 12-0167 is given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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